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‘Thy Kingdom Come’ 
St. Paul’s Cathedral on  
3rd June 2017 at 7.30pm. 
 
Come and be part of a 
worldwide prayer event that seeks for friends, 
families and neighbours to come to know 
Jesus. This event was started by the 
Archbishop of Canterbury and has quickly 
spread across the world. 
 

Interpreters will be present at this service in 
the area on the right hand side of the Dome. 
Please let the chaplain know if you wish to 
come. catherine.carlyon@london.anglican.org. 

Contact the Chaplain  The Revd Catherine Carlyon 
Text/mobile/Facetime 07855 098953  Office (voice only) 020 7272 1292 
Email catherine.carlyon@london.anglican.org 
Postal address: Deaf Chaplaincy, 36 Causton Street, London SW1P 4AU 
Website www.londondeafchurch.com   

June 
2017 

Did you know… the Bishop of London is the 
3rd senior bishop in the Church of 
England after the Archbishop’s of 
Canterbury and York. As one of the 
senior bishops (s)he  is a member of 
the House of Lords.  

 Kentish Fleet Festival Weekend 3rd & 4th  
June 2017 
A Christian Arts festival around 
Kentish Town to celebrate the 
creative arts in the area.  

 
Visit www.kentishfleetfestival.co.uk or check out 
the Facebook page kentishfleetfestival 
 
All events are free and BSL interpreters are 
available. Contact 
fleetfestival@slkt.org.uk 
for more information and 
how to book the 
interpreters for individual 
events on the day.  

Don’t forget to vote on 
June 8th for the 
General Election  

Chaplains Summer BBQ 
July 22nd 2017 5pm-10pm 
Deaf Church members & 
Friends of the Deaf 
Chaplaincy are invited to  
2 Anatola Road, N19 5HN 
for a summer BBQ.  
Please let the chaplain know if you wish to 
come so we can make sure there is enough 
food for everyone. 

Ordination of Deacons 1st July 2017 at 3pm 
St. Paul’s Cathedral. 
 
The annual ordination 
service for new ministers 
starting their work in the 
Church of England. 
Everyone is welcome to join in this very special 
service.  

Rev. Catherine will be away most 
of June. Firstly she will be at the 
Deaf Chaplains Conference in 
Swanwick and then a walking 
holiday in Northern England.  

Change of Service Time 
St Johns Church, Hoxton is growing! From 
June 2017 there will be two morning services. 
9.30am and 11am. The interpreter will be at 
the 11am service every 3rd Sunday.  



 


